RECEIVED

Building and Needs Assessment Committee

DEC 28 2000 TOWN CLERK

Minutes of meeting held on 13 Dec 2000

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown David Rowell

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 4.30pm.

The Committee reviewed the list of questions to be put to the engineering firms to be interviewed on Monday 18 December 2000 for the Library reroofing project. Copy is attached.

Friends and staff of the Senior Center were present. The Committee discussed with them the necessary steps to be taken in order to hire an architectural firm for the preparation of preliminary plans for a new Senior Center.

The Committee adjourned at 6pm.

